
 

 

 

Suspension of In-person Services at Spectrum for Living Adult Training Center 

Programs & 2020 Holiday Visitation Guidelines 

 

Dear Family Members, Guardians and Friends of Spectrum for Living, 

 

Please be advised that, pursuant to mandate from the Division of Developmental 

Disabilities, Spectrum for Living will suspend in-person services at our six (6) Adult 

Training Centers (“ATCs”), effective at the close of business next Wednesday, 
November 25th through at least January 19, 2021 – and possibly longer depending 

upon the state of the pandemic at that time. Please note that virtual programming 

from our ATCs will continue throughout the period of the suspension of in-person 

services.  

 

Please be further advised that DDD has today issued new residential visitation 

guidelines in preparation for the holidays, which are attached hereto unedited.  

 

We thank you for your continued understanding as we adapt our operations to 

safeguard against the spread of coronavirus.  

 

We wish you and your families a wonderful, and safe, Thanksgiving holiday.  
 


